.

(left-right) Randall Montgomery, Hobbs oil man; W. W.
Dresskell, Regional Director, Bureau of Outdoor Re~
creation, Denver; Fred Thompson, Assistant State Director,
Department of Game and Fish, Santa Fe; Dr. Harold Dregne,
Professor of Soils, NMSU; and Steve Reynolds, State
Engineer, Santa Fe, were effective participants in the

Water Conference program.

A toast, with water, participated in by George Maddox,U. §.
Geological Survey, Ground Water Geologist, Roswell; Wilbur
Heckler, U. S. Geological Survey, Surface Water Geologist,
Santa Fe; and Lowell Woods, Assistant Regional Forester,

U. S. Forest Service, Albuquerque.





